308 LaGrange Street, West Roxbury, MA 02132
617-325-7357 (home), 617-947-9027 (cell)

September 15, 2009

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to let you know what a pleasure it was to work with Andre Aho and ATA Construction
during the planning and building of our new home in Fitzwilliam, NH.

When initially we came to Andre, he helped us design and plan our new home. Andre was confident that
he could build to our specifications within our budget, and he did just that. He worked tirelessly to find
the best options in terms of quality and price. Andre and his foreman Calvin were thorough in
researching all the latest energy-efficient systems. As this was our first experience building a home,
Andre and his crew were eager and invaluable participants in turning our collective ideas into reality.
They embraced challenges and always provided creative and best-practice solutions. We were delighted
to find that Andre and his crew were responsive when we had questions or wanted to explore possible
changes in the project. We always knew we could count on their efficiency, reliability and creativity. We
simply could not have had a better experience in the construction of our home, and we know that this is
often not the case!

My wife, Anna, and | have been active committee members working on church building projects,
particularly as she was Chair of Trustees during a major renovation of our church building several years
ago. We recognize the importance of staying on budget and having a contractor that is responsive to
questions which may arise from the congregation and church committees before and during
construction. | believe that all involved in your project will appreciate the honesty, integrity and
excellence we found with ATA Construction.

Sincerely,
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Richard Goettle -




